
 
 

 
 
 
 
Facilities Notice 
 
 
Title:  Domestic Hot and Cold Water Shutdown 
 
 
Location:  Commons Building 
 
 
Description:   Facilities Management will be installing new shutoff valves in the Commons 

Building, in anticipation of installing new Backflow Preventers throughout the 
building as per CRD regulations.  As a result of this shutdown, there will be no 
hot or cold water to the building between the hours of 9:00 PM and 6:00 am 
December 2 to December 3, 2015.  Full water service will be reinstated in 
time for early morning prep for the kitchens. 

 
 
Time frame:   Wednesday, December 2, from 9:00 PM until Thursday, December 3, 6:00 AM 
 
 
Facilities Management contact:   Rebecca Simmons, Project Officer 
 Paul Courville, Supervisor, Plumbing Shop 
 
 
Email address:  simmonsr@uvic.ca  / pcourvil@uvic.ca  
 
 
Phone:  250-472-5011 / 250-721-7609 
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